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 Letter No: 122/2023 

 
 
9th February 2023 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carers, 
 

GCSE Dance Performance Evening and Exams 
 
Your child has been preparing for their GCSE dance practical examination (which totals 
60% of the final grade) and we now have the confirmed examination dates of Tuesday 
28th February (Trio Performance exam) and Tuesday 28th March (Choreography exam).  
Students will be required to attend all day for their examination and will therefore need to 
be off timetable from their other subject lessons. 
 
On Tuesday 28th February, your child will be required to perform a trio performance exam 
in the day and mock choreography rehearsal at the GCSE and BTEC Performance 
evening held in the SandPit Theatre at 5.00pm. This is compulsory for all GCSE Dance 
students and is a mock assessment for the students prior to their choreography exam. 
You are welcome to attend the free event in the SandPit Theatre, please reserve your 
tickets at www.sandpittheatre.co.uk or call the box office on 01727 370067. 
 
Thank you in advance for supporting your child at this busy time and should you have any 
queries regarding the arrangements for the exam, please do not hesitate to call or email 
the Dance Faculty via the following email address: admin@sandringham.herts.sch.uk  

 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
Amber Davies        
Director of Learning: Dance  
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